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Emne: PLEASE SHARE to your networks- young people towards the 2021

Karlsruhe Assembly

Dear Colleagues,

A blessed week to you all. I pray that you and your family are well in this difficult time…

The Youth Engagement in the ecumenical movement encourages you to please share these
opportunities for young people in your networks to submit materials for the WCC 11th Assembly in
Karlsruhe. Thank you for your collaboration!

1. Youth Songwriting Competition-in collaboration with the Assembly Worship Planning
Committee
As the World Council of Churches (WCC) 11th Assembly preparations progress, the Assembly
Worship Planning Committee together with the WCC Youth Engagement programme are
presenting a creative opportunity to young people between the ages of 18 and 35 who
attend a WCC member church, inviting them to enter a song writing competition. This is part
of efforts and initiatives involving and engaging young people in the planning and delivery of
the assembly; they continue to be a part of the ecumenical movement with their young
voices through music. Deadline is 30 June 2020

https://www.oikoumene.org/en/press-centre/news/young-songwriters-invited-to-shine-for-wcc-
11th-assembly

2. Call for Papers, youth engagement in the ecumenical movement book project-in
collaboration with Benjamin Simon
The World Council of Churches (WCC) Youth Engagement in the ecumenical movement plans
to publish a book with young people’s voices for the first time in 25 years. We are inviting
young people ages 18-30 from our member churches, ecumenical partners, and people of
goodwill all over the world to submit articles on the current situation of young people today:
their challenges, the transformational potentials they see, and their vision of the movement,
moving forward. The first round of selection submissions should be an abstract of 350
words maximum by 15 May 2020. The full article is not needed.

https://www.oikoumene.org/en/press-centre/news/an-invitation-to-young-people-to-make-their-
voices-heard-in-a-wcc-publication

If you have questions or clarifications, please don’t hesitate to contact me. Blessings in Christ.

In solidarity with,

Joy Eva A. Bohol
Programme Executive,
Youth Engagement
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